
From: McDougall, Robert  
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 5:06 PM 
To:  
Subject: Public Records Act Request to AGO withdrawn  
 
Hello Mr. White:  Per our phone conversation today, your public records act request of 9/18 to the 
Vermont Attorney General’s Office seeking: 
 
2007 DEC purchase of weed harvesting equipment for the use in Lake Champlain. Alpha Boats FX-7 Weed 
Harvester and 
trailer, Transporter and trailer, Shore Conveyor and Goose Neck Dump trailer. Total purchase price was 
approximately 
$293,000. I would like to know approximate cost of each piece of equipment. 
 
Will be considered withdrawn. 
 
The public records officer for the Department of Environmental Conservation is Jean Nicolai and her e-
mail is : Jean.Nicolai@vermont.gov. Please see the Agency of Natural Resources’ public records webpage 
for more information: https://anr.vermont.gov/public-records  
 
Thanks, 
 
 
 
Robert F. McDougall 
Assistant Attorney General  
Chief, Environmental Protection Division 
Office of the Attorney General 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
(802) 828-3186 
robert.mcdougall@vermont.gov  
 

 
 
 




